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James Feenan - Fwd: Public Comment U_2019-0011 (Nixon)

From: PBSPBS Mendocino County

To: James Feenan
Date:  4/15/2020 2:34 PM APR 15 2020

Subject: Fwd: Public Comment U 2019-0011 (Nixon)

Pranning & Buifding-Serviees

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> <transpsych1@aol.com> 4/15/2020 1:50 PM >>>
Re: construction of a 143 ft. tall lattice tower with 12 antennae in Mendocino
County:

Would respectfully and highly request that the Precautionary Principle be
invoked prior to any construction of such a powerful microwave facility.

Below please find a portal for approximately 1,000 studies linking RF radiation
to deleterious biological effects. If you need more scientific sources, please let
me know.

https://www.americansforresponsibletech.org/scientific-studies

Thank you for your consideration,

John Calabrese
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